
SEPTEMBER 2022 NEWSLETTER 

NOTICE – AT THE SEPTEMBER 6, 2022 CITY COUNCIL MEETING, THE HEDRICK 

CITY COUNCIL WILL BE REVIEWING AND READING AN AMENDMENT TO THE WATER RATES 

ORDINANCE CONTAINING INCREASED WATER RATES SUGGESTED BY THE CITY’S FINANCIAL 

ADVISOR AS NECESSARY FOR THE NEW WATER TOWER PROJECT.  FOR A 4000 GALLON USER 

THIS WILL INCREASE YOUR WATER BILL APPROXIMATELY $3 EACH MONTH THIS YEAR, IT WILL 

INCREASE ANOTHER APPROXIMATE $3 ON JULY 1, 2023, IT WILL INCREASE ANOTHER 

APPROXIMATE $3 ON JULY 1, 2024.  THESE INCREASES WILL MAKE IT POSSIBLE FOR THE CITY TO 

AFFORD THE NEW WATER TOWER.  THERE IS ALSO AN AUTOMATIC 3% INCREASE EVERY YEAR 

STARTING JULY 1, 2025 AND GOING FORWARD, THIS RATE INCREASE ENSURES THAT THE CITY IS 

ABLE TO FINANCIALY MAINTAIN THE WATER SYSTEM GOING FORWARD.  THE CITY COUNCIL 

WOULD LIKE TO INVITE ANYONE WITH QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS TO ATTEND THE SEPTEMBER 

6, 2022 CITY COUNCIL MEETING WHERE THERE WILL BE A TIME FOR YOU TO ASK QUESTIONS 

OR SHARE CONCERNS WITH THE COUNCIL. 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

SEPTEMBER 5 – CITY HALL IS CLOSED 

SEPTEMBER 6 – CITY COUNCIL MEETING @ 6:30PM @ THE HEDRICK 

COMMUNITY CENTER 

SEPTEMBER 11 – GRANDPARENTS DAY BRUNCH @ 11AM – 2PM @ 

THE CARL CRAFT CIVIC CENTER 

 


